Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 04/24/2024

From: Mims, Barbara

To: Brown, Don

Subject: FW: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2024-042, Paul Pratapas Christian Pratapas v. Lexington Trace LLC and Lexington Trace 2 LLC, 04/18/24 Board Order
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 9:26:41 AM

From: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:59 PM

To: Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov>; vincenzo.archibald@hotmail.com; jmetnick@mpslaw.com

Subject: [External] Re: Official Service: PCB 2024-042, Paul Pratapas Christian Pratapas v. Lexington Trace LLC and Lexington Trace 2 LLC, 04/18/24 Board Order

| agree. The board should be dissolved. And cases referred to Law Enforcement. This isn't Nam. There are rules. And the whole world is watching.

In addition to the Respondent, I have filed a Formal Complaint against GW Glenview LLC which
is Case #PCB 2021-006 and I have filed no less than nine Informal Complaints against other
projects, ongoing and completed, within the Village of Glenview. EVERY one of these projects
has a material deficiency in either application or execution.

My desire to file these complaints is an effort to shine a spotlight on the seemingly incomplete
effort by all parties to protect our Village, our watersheds, our rivers, lakes, properties (public
and private) and citizens. I am NOT seeking to block this project but rather am asking for the
proper Stormwater Pollution mitigation efforts under the law,

Finally, if the IEPA is, in fact, ill equipped to handle the current volume of Notices of Intent I
would urge the Pollution Control Board to consider asking the United States Environmental
Protection Agency to step in and run NPDES Compliance efforts in the State of Illinois as they
do for Massachusetts, New Hampshire, New Mexico, District of Columbia, U.S. territories, and
on federal and tribal lands.

Sent from the all new AOL app for 05

On Thurs April 18,2024, 2:44 PM, Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov> wrote

ay,

By this e-mail, the lllinois Pollution Control Board serves you with the attached Board Order of April 18, 2024.
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